
Iraqi Ambassador to Serbia pays farewell call
Thursday, 26 November 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today a farewell call from the Ambassador of the Republic of Iraq in Serbia, Mr. Falah
Abdul Hassan Abdul Sadah.
  
Minister Dacic highlighted that the relations between the two countries were very good and he
expressed his gratitude to Iraq for the support offered to the sovereignty and territorial integrity
of Serbia.

Great interest for further enhancement of bilateral relations through exchange of visits at all
levels and the solidification of economic and other forms of cooperation, was expressed by both
sides in the talks.
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